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MEMORANDUM FOR :

FROM

IN REPLY REFER TO:
NTFTM
Lee V. fossick, Fxecutive Director for Operations

Picherd C. DeYoung, Deputy Staff Dfrecter
WRC ™I Special Inquiry Staff

STAFF XMOMLEDGE OF BN EMPLOYEES' ATTEMPTS TO RAISE SAFETY
CORCERNS

The Vashington Post of July 19, 1979, contafned an article entitled,

“Enginecers Say

eactor Builder Ignored ¥arnings," (copy enclosed) in which

1t was reported that Joseph J. Kelly and Bert M. Dumn. Cabeock % W¥ilcox
engineers, sttespted to have SAN customers alerted to a transient which
occurred at Davis-Besse Unit 1 om September 24, 1977. It has been alleqed
that this transient fs similar 10 cany vays to the Cransient at T™I1-2 on

March 22, 1979,

According to the \mm;p;a_ Post article, BAVW supervisors

refused to send customers the mot{f{cation recosmended by 1ts encineers.
We would appreciate kmowing whether the MRC is looking into this from the
standpoint of 10 CFR Part 21. Also. please provide any information which
NRC already has developed or is developing on this matter.

¥e would appreciate your prompt attention to this matter. 1f further infor-

mation 1s neces

sary, please contact Fred Hebdon of this staff, who is avail-

able at 452-8647, 1'/S AR-400.

Enclosure:

Richard C. DeYounn, Deputy Staff Director
SRC T™T Sper {2l Inquirv Staff

Copy of 7-18-7%

Post erticle

*SEE PREVIOUS YELLOW FOR COMCURRENCES. RETYPED PER
WPARLER INSTRUCTIONS ON JULY 21, 1979.
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